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Highland Lakes Habitat for Humanity

Board of Directors Meeting – United Methodist Church, Marble Falls 
May 11, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
Board Members Present: Anne Little, P.T. Williams, Jill Williams, Jeannie Pennington, Bill Edwards, Ron Duncan, Willie Reinders, Shana Hyslop, April Gonzales
Non-Board Members: Tom Causgrove
Guests: 
Meeting called to order: 6:00pm
Opening Prayer: Bill Edwards
Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the March 9, 2017 meeting were approved by all without comment. Willie motioned to approve, Ron 2nd.
Family Selection Committee Report: 
Willie and Chris visited the families of Brooks and Devasher. Anne and John visited the families of Canchola and Perry.  After consideration the families of Brooks and Canchola were not recommended at this time due to various circumstances.

The families of Devasher and Perry were recommended by the board. 

Anne recommended we partner with the Perry family. Jill 2nd. All approved.

Willie recommended we partner with the Devasher family. Ron 2nd. All approved. 

All agreed to move forward with phase 2. Criminal background and credit check. 
Family Support Committee:
April will contact Shannon to see if interested in joining this committee.
Treasurer’s Report:
No questions on previous reports provided.  Willie will reach out to the Puckett residence. Very close to pay off. 

Anne announced PEC Untied Charity of Johnson City holding a reception on 5/18 at 2pm at the River Bend Conference Center. PEC will make a donation of $150. Anne will attend. 
Communication:  No update
Next Builds: 
Willie provided updates:

1. Agreement from city on sales price of property in Marble Falls. Planning and re-zoning have approved. Approval will be added to docket for counsel to approve during next meeting by end of May. 
2. Elevation of slab requested by Willie on 3 lots due to flood plain.  Also will need elevation certification on each. 
Current Build: 
Other Items:

Willie approved invoice of $480 for Garden Sheds. 

Anne received letter from a party to donate 1500 sq. ft of laminate flooring. Shana will contact the party to see if this is something she is interested in. 
Next Board Meeting:  Thursday, June 8, 2017 at 6:00pm, FUMC, Room 404
P.O. Box 1406, Marble Falls, TX 78654
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